
Task # 25 – 04 Date:   20th February  

Task: Fishpool Brook paths – part 2 

 

Another great turnout this morning to continue the work along Fishpool Brook footpath - we 
found the edge again - or at least we did in some places. 
 

Starting the Heron Road end this time, we increased the width of the paths back to the 
original width by removing lots of soil that had encroached over the edges. It’s hard work, 
and there’s lots of it, but we managed to complete another significant length, leaving only a 
small stretch for next time. 
 

New volunteer Rachel joined us today - welcome. 
 

 

Thanks to the team today: (L-R) Andy, Ian, Bob, Patricia, Angie, Anne, Rachel, Steve, and Trev 



 
At the start of- and still full of energy 

 
Bottom of Brook Lane - much 

wider now 

 
Looking towards Heron Road 

 
Looking towards Fishpool Way 

 
 

Next Task: 
Thursday 6th March 10:00  

Meet: Opposite Millennium Park main entrance area – middle of Fishpool Way 
 


